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Current group activity and updates:

SPWG met most recently on November 20 & 21. 

Our current activities include the iterative updates of the ERCOT short circuit working model. We have performed one complete pass so far and the second pass from Transmission Service Providers is due on February 6, 2015.

The next SPWG meeting is scheduled for March 12 & 13.
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